
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Nyadire Connection (TNC) is attempting  
a “moon shot” and we’re asking for your support. 

 
Based in Pittsburgh and founded in 2006, TNC is a faith-based, all-volunteer, non-profit 

organization that partners with the Nyadire UM Mission in Zimbabwe. The Mission includes a 
hospital, which has responsibility for six rural health clinics.  These clinics serve as a critical 
medical care facility for women to deliver babies and for people with infectious diseases; 
patients often walk many miles to a clinic.  Yet, the clinics have been in disrepair, with no 
running water, flush toilets or electricity, and not enough space.  

Ten years ago, we embarked on a journey to refurbish all six clinics, even though we 
had no idea how – or if – we could raise the necessary funding, about $1.8 million.  We were 
driven by the faith that these clinics would improve the standard of health care for tens of 
thousands of residents, especially mothers-to-be who walk miles to have their babies there.  
Nurse Patience of the Chikwizo clinic captured this essence when she said the clinics “mean 
life” to her and many others.  So we began that journey, with the faith that God would provide.    

Today, thanks to the passion and support from many individual donors, from our 
network of Pittsburgh-area churches and from the General Board of Global Ministries of the 
UM Church, we’re pleased to say that God has provided and we are about to complete our 
clinics journey.  Five clinics have been refurbished – on-time and on-budget.  We have started 
on the sixth and final one, at Chindenga, but to complete this clinic by year-end, TNC needs to 
raise $250,000 by August.  The TNC leadership team is making a collective donation toward 
Chindenga, and we invite you to join us on this “moon shot” journey.  Please prayerfully 
consider making a tax-deductible donation to TNC to help us complete the clinics this year. 

To make a donation, visit our website at www.nyadire.org and click on the “Donate” 
button.  You can also send a check, with “Clinics” in the memo line, to:  The Nyadire 
Connection, c/o Christ United Methodist Church, 44 Highland Road, Bethel Park, PA 15012 
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